May 23rd, 2022

Dear parents and guardians of sixth grade students,

There are some school supplies that will be helpful to your child for the next
school year. If you are unable to purchase these supplies, please lst us know and the
school will provide them.

Earbuds for the classroom

4 composition books (social studies, math, writing, and science)
Filler paper, college ruled, for home

Graph paper

#2 wooden pencils or mechanical pencils with extra lead

Pencil tip erasers

3 boxes Kleenex

Highlighters

Colored pencils

We are looking forward to meeting you and your child and know we will have a
successful year!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Erica Mathis and Ms. Beth Scott



